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Minutes of a meeting of the  
Adur Licensing Sub-Committee 

26 February 2024 
at 7.00 pm 

 
*Councillor Vee Barton (Chair) 

  
 

Councillor Robina Baine 
 

Councillor Jude Harvey 
 

 
  
*Absent   

 
Councillor Mandy Buxton announced that following decisions made at the Full Council 
meeting on 22 February 2024, she was now the Chair of the Licensing Committee. 
  
LSC/1/23-24   Declaration of Interests / Substitute Members 

 
Councillor Mandy Buxton announced that following decisions made at the Full Council 
meeting on 22 February 2024, she was now the Chair of the Licensing Committee. 
  
Councillor Mandy Buxton substituted for Councillor Vee Barton. 
There were no declarations of interest. 
  
LSC/2/23-24   Exclusion of the Press and Public 

 
Resolved: that under Section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public and 
press be excluded from the meeting from the following items of business on the grounds 
that they involve the likely disclosure of exempt information as defined in the paragraph 
of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Act indicated against the item. 
  
LSC/3/23-24   Licensing Act 2003 –   Review of a Premises Licence under 

section 51 of the Licensing Act 2003. 
 

Before the Sub-Committee was a report by the Director for Sustainability and Resources, 
which has been circulated to all Members, a copy of which is attached to the signed copy 
of these minutes as item 3. Members were requested to consider and determine a review 
of a premises licence. 
  
The Committee carried out the procedure laid before it. 
  
The decision is exempt. 
 
 
 The meeting ended at 8.30 pm 

 
 

 
 
Chair 


